
October 15th, 2021 
Idaho Lidar news 
 
We are offering a two-day series of Lidar workshops on November 3-4, 2021.  Here are the details: 
Wednesday November 3rd Working with Lidar in ArcGIS Pro 
Thursday November 4th Lidar Applications and Spatial Analysis with ArcGIS Pro 
Both of these workshops are free of charge thanks to support from FEMA. 
 
In addition, we are working on processing several new lidar collections in north Idaho.  These should be 
posted to our server very soon. 
 


